Year 4’s School Trip to Lavenham and Long Melford
     On Wednesday 13th of June both Year 4 classes went on a school trip to first Lavenham, then Long Melford. We paired up, grabbed our half-a-ton of things, and then clambered on the coach at 9:45. Luckily, for the people who get travelsick, Mrs Archer and Mrs Seymour were well-equipped with sick buckets. It seemed to be a very long coach journey all the way to Lavenham! We finally arrived at roughly 11 o’ clock and hopped off the coach.
      After everyone who needed to, had gone to the toilet we set off round the village to look at all the original Tudor buildings. There was one house in particular called The Crooked Attic, and in my opinion it was very well named, as the top storey was leaning (very noticeably!) to the left! 
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We walked to the village square, where the Guild Hall stood proud and magnificent. Our sketchbooks were handed out and we all sat down to sketch the wonderful hall. The hall was a white-washed building with Tudor beams that, supposedly, once upon

a time were black, but are now a faded grey.
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     After we had seen the Guild Hall, we had a look in the ancient church. The main stained glass window was absolutely stunning! There was all the usual stuff, Jesus hanging on a cross and everything, but what was really unusual was that all the mourners were dressed in Tudor clothes! 
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   After walking around the village, we had done all the stuff to be done, and seen all the stuff to be seen at Lavenham so we filed on to the coach and rumbled and bumped our way off to Long Melford. 
           When we got to Long Melford a man stepped onto the bus to explain to us what we were going to do. He told us his name was Vernon and he was going to be our guide. We were first going to sit on the grass in front of Melford Hall and eat our lunch. When we had finished we had a short run around before lining up to go into Melford Hall. We first entered the building and had a look around the ground floor. We were then led up the red-carpeted stairs past some priceless-looking vases about a metre tall (the teachers guarded them carefully) and observed the first floor. There was an exquisitely detailed stained glass window of Elizabeth I to the right of the top of the staircase. 
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    Then we visited the rooms where the famous Beatrix Potter once stayed. There was a beautiful four-poster bed with very pale pink and very pale blue cotton curtains with baby pink bedclothes. There was a Gemima Puddleduck stuffed toy on the pillow. 

    After having a look at the wonderful art exhibition we filed out, people who needed to go to the toilet went, and then unfortunately it was time to go back to school. We all had a fantastic day and I’m sure a lot of us will be back again in the future to marvel at the beautiful Tudor buildings.

By Kate F., 4JA 
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